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To: planningweb

Subject: Re: Charter School located at 350 West Yosemite
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Hi Taylor,

Thank you very much for the information that you sent.

We are not opposed to the Charter School; in fact, we are very much in favor of it. However, we would be
opposed to any kind of chain link, metal or wire fencing erected between the school property and the back
yards of Beal Ave. and Judy Ct. properties. Typically, this type of fencing is unsightly and over time
accumulates trash and weeds.

| am asking that my comments be part of your minutes. If you or any member of the Planning
Commission should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Daniel and Mary Shambaugh
Merced, Ca

Sincerely,

Daniel Shambaugh

Please acknowledge receipt of this writing.

On Tuesday, January 18, 2022, 01:45:10 PM PST, planningweb <planningweb@cityofmerced.org>
wrote:

Good afternoon Dan,

You should be able to find the information you are looking for by using this link to the agenda
packet for the Planning Commission Meeting of January 19, 2022. If you have further
questions after reviewing this information I can put you in contact with the project planner.

https://citvofmerced.legistar.com/MeetingDetail.aspx?ID=911456&GUID=7F1262F&8-495D-
4938-8F8E-8CD9C4BC7757&0ptions=&Search=

Thank you,



Taylor Gates
Administrative Assistant I
City of Merced

Planning Department

678 W. 18t Street
Merced, CA 95340
atest@citvofmer r

209-385-6954

From: Dan Shambaugh <dshambini@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:13 AM

To: planningweb <planningweb@cityofmerced.org>
Subject: Fw: Charter School located at 350 West Yosemite

From: Dan Shambaugh <dshambini@sbcglobal net>
To: "planningweb(@cityofmerced.org" <planningweb@cityofmerced.org>
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022, 01:32:50 PM PST

Subject: Charter School located at 350 West Yosemite



As the property owner of 3574 Beals Ave. Merced, I am requesting an e-mail copy of the plans for the school.
Thank you very much , Dan Shambaugh 209-769-0445

Sent from my iPad

Thank you

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

City of Merced records, including emails, are subject to the California Public Records Act. Unless
exemptions apply, this email, any attachments and any replies are subject to disclosure on request, and
neither the sender nor any recipients should have any expectation of privacy regarding the contents of
such communications. The City of Merced shall not be responsible for any claims, losses or damages
resulting from the use of digital data that may be contained in this email.

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]





